
4/7/17 
 
Dear Representative Stutes, 
 
I am writing to thank you for your desire to protect wild salmon and the rivers and waterways they need 
to survive.  I live in Arizona and enjoy eating wild caught salmon a lot!  My daughter lives in Homer, and 
we have visited her a couple of times.  Your state is one of the most beautiful in this country, and, as a 
long time Sierra Club member and back packer, I support HB 199 and any other legislation that attempts 
to protect wild habitat. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob Findlay 
 
2167 Greasewood Dr 
Kingman, AZ 86409 

 


